

2020

## Anishnaabwe Endaat "Where We Live" Exhibition

Recipient of Lieutenant Governor's Ontario Heritage Award for Excellence in Conservation

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound, I would like to extend my congratulations to everyone involved on receiving the Lieutenant Governor's Ontario Heritage Award for Excellence in Conservation.

I commend everyone for their dedication to the development of this exhibition at the Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre. Your efforts serve as a fine example to all.

Congratulations on this very special honour!

Yours sincerely,

Brie Well

Bill Walker, MPP **Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound** 

